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Madeleine Biondolillo, MD, Joins CHA as Vice President,  
Population Health Management 

 
WALLINGFORD – The Connecticut Hospital Association (CHA) welcomes Madeleine Biondolillo, MD, as 
Vice President, Population Health Management.  In this role, Dr. Biondolillo will lead CHA’s strategic 
focus on advancing population health strategies and health equity, supporting hospitals in the 
implementation of new risk-based healthcare delivery and payment models, and leading CHA’s 
participation in the development and implementation of state and federal innovation efforts. 

Dr. Biondolillo brings a wealth of experience to CHA, with strong experience in operations management, 
contracting/finance, and population health and performance management in public health and 
healthcare organizations.  Prior to joining CHA, Dr. Biondolillo served as a consultant for Beth Israel 
Deaconess Care Organization PIONEER ACO in Boston, Mass.  While there, she worked on the 
development of population health strategy and methodology for complex care management programs 
and post-acute care strategy and systems for patients with severe chronic medical and behavioral 
illnesses.  Her experience also includes development of post-acute care preferred provider networks, 
the development of bundled payment methodologies, and education on population health management 
programs including clinical and financial outcomes and metrics. 
 
Prior to her work with Beth Israel Deaconess, Dr. Biondolillo was Associate Commissioner for the 
Massachusetts Department of Public Health, where she directed the Office of Health Policy and Planning 
and helped create the State Health Improvement Plan and the State Health Resource Plan for behavioral 
health and cardiac services.  In this capacity, she also served as the DPH representative to various state 
agencies including Medicaid (MA Health) and the Department of Mental Health.  Earlier in her career, 
she served as Executive Director, Urban Medical Group in Boston, a community-based practice providing 
primary care for medically underserved populations, including adults with severe chronic illnesses, and 
frail elders in nursing homes.  She also previously worked as a hospitalist. 

Dr. Biondolillo attended Tufts University Medical School, and trained at MetroWest Medical Center and 
New England Medical Center in Boston. 
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### 
 
About CHA 
The Connecticut Hospital Association has been dedicated to serving Connecticut’s hospitals since 1919.  
Through state and federal advocacy, CHA represents the interests of Connecticut’s hospitals on key 
healthcare issues in the areas of quality and patient safety, access and coverage, workforce, population 
health, health equity, and value-based reimbursement. 
 


